
The pandemic is far from over, and health workers need our support 
More than two years into COVID-19, many people are feeling “pandemic fatigue” and not following guidance from health officials about how to protect ourselves and others as they once had. But the pandemic is not over. Around the globe, more than 555 million cases of COVID-19 have been reported, according to the World Health Organization. 
Health care workers have continuously dedicated their time, energy, and skills to ensure our safety, often putting their own health at risk to do so. Their courage and commitment to helping people in our community should inspire us to support them for as long as it takes to contain this disease. 
Just as we have throughout our decades of work to eradicate polio, Rotary members stand with health care workers and will continue to promote vaccinations and share fact-based information. 
A strong health care system and workforce is an essential part of strong, flourishing communities, so the next time you see a healthcare worker, please offer them your thanks and support.
Sincerely,
<name>
Rotary Club of <Name> or Rotaract Club of <Name>

